
 

P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
 

 

 This public notice is for informational purposes only.  The Perquimans County Board 

of Commissioners will be attending a State of the Region Meeting in Williamston, North 

Carolina on Friday, February 28
th

, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for informational purposes 

only and is not to be construed as an official Commissioners’ meeting.  At no time will any 

County Business be conducted. 
 

  Frank Heath   

  Frank Heath, County Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSTED: February 27, 2014 
 


